
TriMet’s Lobbying Efforts 
As of December 31, 2013  
 
In our efforts to promote transit and expand service in the tri‐county metropolitan region, 
TriMet utilizes the professional lobbying efforts of organizations who help promote transit and 
the many benefits it provides our community. Sunshine Review, a non‐profit organization 
advocating for government transparency, suggests that if a unit of government belongs to any 
government sector lobbying associations that it helps to fund by paying association or 
membership dues, that information should be disclosed on the government unit's website.  
 
To that end, TriMet discloses the following lobbying efforts: 
 
Organizations 
In the calendar year 2013, TriMet paid membership dues or fees to the following organizations 
that contain (at least in part) a transportation industry lobbying function: 

• American Public Transportation Association (APTA) 
• Oregon Transit Association (OTA) 
• Oregon Rail Users League 


